
Greetings! 
I am writing this email to encourage you to VOTE NO on Senate Bill 978. 
 
I have been a police officer for over 25 years in the state of Oregon. I can tell you with absolute certainty 
that laws of this nature do not address gun violence or hamper criminals in any way.  
 
Laws of this nature only affect the average citizen by diminishing their rights and in effect punishing 
them for the acts of others.  
 
Please consider laws that hold those who commit the act accountable without affecting the law abiding 
citizens. 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
Steven L Myren 
69794 Wilson Lane  
Boardman, Oregon 97918 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


